GREEN-TAYLOR WATER DISTRICT

PO. Box 218

250 Industrial Park Road
Greensburg. K'Y 42743-0218
TTY 1-800-648-6936 or 711

Phone (270) 932-4947  1-800-972-9347
Fax (270) 932-7036

August 25,2022

Ms. Linda Bridwell
Executive Director

Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd

Frankfort. KY 40601

RE:  Case No. 2022-00246
Supplemental Information
Green-Taylor Water District

Dear Ms. Bridwell:

The ARF application in the referenced case was submitted only because the Order dated
August 13, 2021, in Case No. 2021-00233 required it. A change in rates was not
proposed.

The Schedule of Adjusted Operations (SAO) and other documents filed with the ARF
application (hereinafter referred to as Scenario |) were prepared with the assumption that
Green-Taylor’s Purchased Water Adjustment (PWA) in Case No. 2022-00210 would be
approved. Scenario | computations indicate that a general rate increase is not needed.
However. the Commission found that the application in the PWA case should be denicd
as untimely filed and the case was closed. Green-Taylor subsequently filed a letter
asking the Commission to investigate the reasonableness of its supplier’s wholesale rate
increase and a new case has been opened tor that purpose.

Because the PWA in Case No. 2022-00210 was not approved. a new version of the SAO
and other affected documents has been prepared (hereinafter referred to as Scenario 2)
and is attached. Scenario 2 uses the retail and wholesale rates currently in effect and
these computations also indicate that a general rate increase is not needed.

Both Scenario 1 and Scenario 2 clearly demonstrate that whatever the outcome of the
wholesale rate investigation, a general rate increase is not necessary. The ARF case can
progress normally and should not be impacted by the wholesale rate case.

Sincerely,

Nayd-Hova,

Mary Ann Larimore
Office Manager

Green-Taylor Water Districtis an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer
Complaints of discrimination should be sent to:
USDA. Director. Office of Adjudication. Washington. D.C. 20240-9410



